
STRATHCLYDE PENSION FUND - PENSIONS IN PARTNERSHIP August 2022 
 

 
Pension Updates 2022  
Pension update statements for 2022 are now 
available for our active members to view by 
logging into their SPFOnline account. Members 
will be advised of this by email or letter during 
August. Members who have requested a hard 
copy will receive their statement in the post by 
the end of the month.   

 
Fund News & In Touch 2022 
Fundnews 2022 and In Touch 2022 our annual 
newsletters for active and deferred members 
can be viewed at our website here 

 
i-Connect Forums 
We will be holding 2 i-connect forums for 
Employers on Wednesday 17th August.   
 

• 11.00 to 12.00 for employers who use 
the specification upload  

• 14.00 to 15.00 for employers who use 
online returns   

 
Now that all employers are live we will cover 
Submissions, Issues and Future Developments 
as well as a Q&A session.      
 
Please send contact details for attendees to 
Robert.wright@glasgow.gov.uk 
 
 

In this issue: 
• Pension Updates 2022  
• Fundnews & In Touch 2022  
• i-Connect Forums 
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